
City of Apache Junction, Arizona

Legislation Text

300 E Superstition
Boulevard

Apache Junction, AZ  85119

Presentation, discussion and consideration of staff recomendation on the response to the city's notice inviting
bid proposals for PW 2017-13 Bulk Fuel in April 2017 in which two proposals were received unresponsive and
unresponsible.  Staff is requesting the bid proposals be rejected and recommends re-bidding for bulk fuel.
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